
Hoover 
Happenings

Week of 5/26/25



Ms. Williams 
This week we released our butterflies in the courtyard. We watched them go 

from caterpillars  to butterflies. We learned about what they eat and watched 
as they were released. We were so excited when they flew away. 



Mrs. Wohlfeill
We had an awesome time at the zoo!!  It was rainy, 
but that didn’t stop us from having fun!!  All the 
animals were out! Thank you to all the chaperones 
who joined us!



Mrs. Gorski
It was another busy week in Kindergarten.  Featured below are 
some of our kiddos solving addition and subtraction facts.  



Mrs. Becker
Our class did a FANTASTIC job on their end-of-year i-Ready diagnostics. We celebrated with frozen treats!



Mrs. Hughes

We are observing the life 
cycle of our butterflies.  

Students are recording their 
observations and patiently 
waiting for them to hatch.



Mrs. Yager
We have been hard at work 
researching animal defenses to 
complete our project!



Mrs. Beller
Second Graders did a 
wonderful job presenting their 
timelines.  



Ms. Culver
We have been working hard these last few weeks 
learning about fractions and Marine Life  so we 
celebrated with a GLOW DAY! The students had fun 
playing in a dark room with a black light and lots of 
glowing activities. A GREAT time was had by all!!!!



Mrs. Suder
We have been working really hard on researching Marine Life 
animals and forming opinions on how we can help protect them. 



Ms. Johnson
Fun with flower and seed dissections!



Mrs. Houston
We are so thankful for our wonderful mothers and all they do. 
They deserve more than one day of pampering! :) 



Mr. LeMere
Wrapping things up in the week before camp 

and getting so well deserved recess in to blow 
off some steam! These fifth graders are 

spectacular! 



Mrs. Gaedcke
Students have have learned so much about the Civil War Era and enjoyed creating their 

final presentations on important people who lived at this time. 


